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January 20, 2014 

 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

It is with great pleasure that I take this time to thank Sister Mary T. Sherman for her gift to our 
church in the form of her book “Right the Wrong Within.”  I would highly recommend this book 
to anyone that is going through and struggling with past hurts.  Her book has been a great 
blessing to our church and many members have been able to overcome the things from their past 
that has hindered them from moving forward.   
 
One of our Ministries at the church uses it as their text book, and we are developing a Teen 
Outreach as well, in which the book is the guide line, and Sister Mary has been consulting with 
one of the Ministry Leaders to help implement this program for the hurting youth in our area.      
 
We have been truly blessed by her book. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pastor  Douglas F. Wilson 
Galilee Baptist Church 
2440 North Point Road 
Baltimore, MD. 21222 
Galilee4u.com 
410-285-8381 home 
410-288-4677 church 
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